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I have attended numerous IEP meetings for my son. If we wanted to have his case
manager or his BHP worker attend the IEP, with some principals this was fine. Others
seemed put out that we dared to include them. Having an Ed Tech and/or other
support people keeps us parents from having the Special Ed teacher or principal's
agenda pushed on us.



